
 

 

 

 

1063.483.2.- 2020018514 

Bogotá, June 25 of 2020 

 
 
Mr. 

Steve Dickson 

Administrator 

Department of Transportation 

Washington D.G. 

 

 
Subject: Humanitarian flight operations 
 
Respected Mr. Dickson 
 

The Colombian Civil Aviation Authority (Unidad Administrativa Especial de la Aeronáutica 
Civil – Aerocivil) is pleased to greet you. 
 

We allow ourselves to inform you that the Fast Colombia S.A.S., a Colombian carrier, 
intends to carry out humanitarian flight operations between the United States and Peru. 
The purpose of this operation is the repatriation of nationals from the two countries to the 
corresponding State. 
 
Regarding that the Colombian Civil Aviation Authority allows itself to offer reciprocity to the 
United States of America if eventual requests are made by any American airline, as the 
traffic rights to be exercised are not agreed in the current bilateral instrument between 
Colombia and the USA. 

  
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LUCAS RODRÍGUEZ GÓMEZ 
Chief of Air Transport Office  

 
Draft:  Daniela Quintana -Profesional en Relaciones Internacionales, Grupo Asuntos Internacionales y Política Aerocomercial 
Revised: Alexandra Palomino- Coordinadora Grupo Asuntos Internacionales y Política Aerocomercial 

 

 
 
 
 


